November Newsletter

Small World Learning Center, 2017



Small World will be closed the following dates: THANKSGIVING Thursday, November 23rd

THANKSGIVING Thursday, November 23rd AND Friday, November 24th CHRISTMAS Monday, December 25th NEW YEARS Monday, January 1st

-Important Dates-

-Conferences-

Small World offers 2 parent teacher conferences per year or 1 approximately every 6 months. However, you are welcome to request to schedule a conference at any time. Since our last set of conferences took place in August, we will offer conferences again in January. Should you have a need before that time, please do not hesitiate to speak with April, Arica or your child's teacher so that we can schedule a meeting.

-Holiday Program-



Pre K AND Preschool parents please mark your calendars for our annual Holiday Program. This year the Pre K and Preschool children will be performing holiday songs on Friday, December 15th at 4pm for family and friends. Details coming soon!

-Welcome-

Please join us in welcoming the following children to our Small World family!

Rowyn - Infant class

Brielle - Wobbler/Toddler class

Silas - Infant class later this month

-Thanksgiving Feast-

Our annual Thanksgiving Feast will be held on Tuesday, November 21st. The Pre K and Preschool feast will take place at morning snack time - 9am. The Wobbler/Toddler feast will take place during afternoon snack time - approximately 2:30pm. Families are welcome to join!